The original documents are located in Box C3, folder “Presidential Handwriting,
9/13/1974” of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice
The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of
photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United
States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections.
Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public
domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to
remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid
copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.



Digitized from Box C3 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library

September 13, 1974

Dear Fred:

Thank you most sincerely for sending me a
copy of your letter written to Secretary
Simon.

I very much appreciate having the benefit
of your views concerning the very important
problem of inflation. Your suggestions and
recommendations are helpful to me, and I
want you to know that I am grateful.

Sincerely,

Mr. Fred Lawrence

United Press International
Television News Newsfilm

Washington, D. C.









